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Rock the Block 2023! 
 
It’s almost here. 
Rock the Block is August 26, 2023. This 
year we will be doing home repairs and 
projects that range from Lincoln Avenue 
to Glenwood, and Stone Street to the 
Haynes Park Area. We need you!        
Volunteers can reach out to Kara or 
Joyce (contact information below). Join 
us to help families in our community    
repair and beautify their homes and 
neighborhoods.  
We of course are also looking for event 
sponsors to help with the costs of the  
repairs. Sponsorship opportunities and 
levels are listed below. Sign up for a team 
or become a part of one. This is a fun 
community event with our partners, the 
Blue Water Area Chamber and the City 
of Port Huron Parks and Recreation.  
This successful program event has 
helped several community areas; parks  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
and served over 35 families. We cannot 
accomplish this without fantastic         
volunteers like you and the support of 
our generous sponsors. 
Please join us.  

Kara, 810-985-9080 ext. 200 or               

 kara@bwhabitat.org 

Joyce, 810-985-7101 or 

 jdoyle@bluewaterchamber.com 
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Sponsorship Levels 
Block Sponsor: $1,500 

Rock Sponsor: $750 
Neighbor Sponsor: $500 

Key Sponsor: $250 
Support Sponsor: $100 

 
Visit the Blue Water Area Chamber's website to 

sign up as a sponsor or volunteer as well.   
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Our New Build and Partnership Projects 
 

Blue Water Habitat is busy with upcoming repair projects and our current build project. 
But friends, we also partner with many organizations, two of which we recently helped 
with their repair projects. We partnered with Hunter Hospitality House to repair the ramp 
at their Lincoln Ave. property. We also partnered to help remove the old fence and put up 
a new at the new Mid City Nutrition Program build site. We at Blue Water Habitat believe 
in serving families and also partnering with other non-profits to serve families in other 
ways. Please see the photos in this article. 

Our new build on Lapeer is well under-

way. Volunteers are working weekly to 

help build the new home for our most 

recent family. We encourage you to 

drive by, sign up to volunteer or donate 

to the project. Your help in any capacity 

will ensure the competition of this home 

and offer affordable housing solutions 

to families in the Blue Water Area. 

Pictured left: Habitat volunteers who worked on removing 
old fence at the new Mid City Nutrition location. Pictured 
below: New fence installed at Mid City Nutrition.  

Pictured left: Habitat volunteers removing old 
ramp. Pictured above: Habitat volunteers and 
completed updated ramp at Hunter Hospitality 
House.  
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Please accept the enclosed gift of: ______________ 
Checks may be made payable to BWHFH 

 
____ I wish to remain anonymous 
 
Name: ______________________________________    Phone: ____________________ 

Address:_________________________________________________________________ 

City: ________________________________  State: ____________  Zip Code: ________ 

 
___ Please bill my credit card (circle one) 
              Visa          MasterCard             Discover         American Express 
 
Card Number: _______________________________  Expiration Date: ____________ 

Cardholder Signature: ________________________________________ CCV: ______ G
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Are you working 

on a remodel? 
Stop into the ReStore 
for all your material 
needs!  

And don’t forget about our 
reclaimed wood products! 
Featuring Tervol’s Wood 

Products and Raven Farm 
Recycled Woodworks.  

WE ALWAYS ACCEPT DONATIONS! 

Call 810.364.6919 FOR PICKUP! 
3524 Pine Grove Ave. Port Huron  

Mon-Sat 9am-5pm 

Donate   Shop   Volunteer 

  Everything from cabinets and 

doors to all your finishing touches! 


